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PATIENT FEEDBACK SURVEY  

 

We are running a new survey on patient satisfaction at the Surgery.  If you will be visiting 

Pulborough Medical Group over the next 6-8 weeks to see one of our GPs, we would very 

much like your opinion on your consultation with the doctor.  You can either do this on the 

large screen opposite our reception desk or alternatively there is a small screen located in 

the waiting room.  

 

If you have visited the surgery recently for a consultation and would like to come in and 

complete the survey, then you would be most welcome to do so.  

 

Thank you for your co-operation.  

 

 

 

 

Alan Bolt 

Practice Manager  


